




Tri-Par Estates Park and Recreation District Minutes
Board of Trustees –  BOARD WORKSHOP
JULY 15, 2025
TIME:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….10:00 a.m.
CALL TO ORDER:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  Chairman Wright
ROLL CALL:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….Rebekah Thomas
PRESENT: In Attendance………..... Denise Hunter, Jacquelynne Hunter, Gary Kormann, Maureen Lafortune, 
                                                                                                                        Pam Regula, Dan Via, Daryle von Holdt
ABSENT…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… Doug Ward
ALSO PRESENT: ……………………....................................................................................................    
                                                                                                                           
OPENING COMMENTS – Chairman Wright announced that we have two candidates here to interview for the Park Manager position:  Marcus “Dean” Chandler and Timothy Day.

The interviews were conducted.


Discussion:

None.

Trustee Reports:

Trustee Kormann mentioned that it is taking a long time to get permits from the County.

Trustee J. Hunter said someone dropped off a large box of games. There is no room in the library, so they are going to Goodwill. If anyone wants to see them and take them, call Jackie.

Trustee vonHoldt continues to monitor the Park for property maintenance. If anyone has a neighbor with a bad yard, etc. let the Trustees or the Office know. Reminder: Scams are ongoing – be aware.

Trustee Regula wanted more notice of today’s (7/15) interviews than the week’s notice of the posted Agenda.



NEW BUSINESS

None.

PUBLIC INPUT – (Any Topic)
Residents offered public input regarding the Park’s appearance of certain properties, and the Trustees will address these issues.


ADJOURN THE BOARD WORKSHOP
· Trustee Kormann made a motion to Adjourn the Board Workshop.
· Trustee D. Hunter seconded the motion.
· The motion carried on a unanimous roll call vote.
· The Board Workshop adjourned at 11:11 a.m.



